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The PCR Board of Directors met on May 13, 2015 at 1:00 PM at the Doubletree by Hilton in 
Newark, California 
 
President LaTorres outlined the successes of the in the past 8 years. V.P. Merrin encouraged 
everyone to think about how to replenish the ranks with folks under 55. 
 
Treasurer Altbaum reported we are financially healthy, although expenses continue to exceed 
income. We should do all we can to increase our membership and increase our income. 
Michael Coen has agreed to take over the Treasurer’s position. 
 
Each of the four Division Directors reported on successful meets/events they had the past 
half year.  
 
In Committee Reports, committees reported on their successes. The convention handbook is 
being worked on by Carol Alexander and she is looking for input from everyone. A new 
Storekeeper is needed. Non-Rail committee is looking for volunteers from each of the 
divisions.  
 
Under New Business, an upgrade to the FormSite.com account was approved from the Pro1 
level to the Pro2 level which will enable up to 5 users. This program is used for online 
registrations. 
 
The next Board Meeting will be Saturday, Oct 11 at 1 PM at the Doubletree in Modesto. 


